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Early Winter Edition 
GREETINGS FROM THE SUMMIT, HOPING 
EVERYONE IS SAFE AND HEALTHY 
 
• The Rec Site has been very busy 

early this year. Users are enjoying 
the great snow and sunny skies. 
 

• All cabins are open as the COVID 
restrictions have been lifted. 
 

• The AGM was held Nov 23. Please 
see the minutes as posted on the 
website. 
 

• The Crowe’s Nest Cabin was 
constructed by Les Carter and crew 
this summer replacing the old 
cabin. This is the 10th cabin in the 
Rec Site. Located in the sub alpine, 
it makes for a more challenging ski 
for users. Be prepared. Well done 
Les and crew. 
 

• All cabin woodsheds have been 
stocked for the winter. Please use 
only what you need to get the 
cabin warm. Please no outdoor 
fires as they consume too much 
wood. 

 

 

• A new colourful informative map 
has been installed at the main Kiosk 
at the Summit - check it out. 

 
• The bridge over the Booty Creek has 

been widened for a safer crossing. 
 
• Please help with the cost of plowing 

by FORRS of the 5 parking areas. We 
(FoRRS) pay for this plowing. YRB is 
focused on the highway itself and 
can help us only when time permits 
and cannot plow some lots. Donate 
at the Kiosk at the Summit.   Online 
donations  (www.Rossland 
Range.org)  will receive charitable 
tax receipts.  Much appreciated. 

 
• A gentle reminder, if your dog does 

its “business“ on the trails please 
ensure that you remove it.  Doggie 
klister doesn’t provide much glide 
and really sticks to snowshoes - 
thanks. 

 
Enjoy the Rec Site and all it 

has to offer. 
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